DG 09-038%

November 17, 2014

Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Subject: New Hampshire Gas Corporation
DG 09-038, Order 25,039: Deferred Revenue Surcharge Reconciliation

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and two copies of New Hampshire Gas Corporation’s final
reconciliation of the deferred revenue surcharge.

Pursuant to Order 25,039 Approving Permanent Rate Increase in Docket DG 09-038, the
Company was authorized to implement a deferred revenue surcharge on November 1, 2012. The
purpose of the surcharge was to collect over a two year period the difference between the
amounts that would have been collected under maximum delivery rates in first two years of the
rate agreement and the actual amounts billed to customers under the phased-in rates. The
surcharge ended on October 31, 2014, and the residual over-collected balance of $3,045 will be
refunded to customers through the monthly COG reconciliation for November 2014.

Please contact me at (585) 771-4828 or brian_maloney @rge.com if you require further
information.

Sincerely,

/é)W\J ///%7»

Brian R. Maloney

Lead Analyst

Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation

Providing Affiliate Services to New Hampshire Gas Corporation .
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